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Holtec International donating 1,000 new winter coats to Camden County PD and
Camden City School District to give to kids

Camden, NJ, November 17, 2023 – With winter approaching, Holtec International is giving back
to the City of Camden and has generously purchased 1,000 new winter coats for children and
teenagers that are being donated Friday to the Camden County Police Department and Camden
Public Schools. Camden County Police Department officers will deliver the coats to 11 of the
CCSD’s schools across the city to kids in need.

Holtec officials along with Camden County Police command staff and Superintendent Katrina T.
McCombs will be on hand at Yorkship Family School to give the students their coats and talk
about how it will help Camden families.
                                                                                                                   
WHO:         State District Superintendent Katrina T. McCombs, Holetc

Representatives, Camden County Police Department, and Yorkship
students

WHERE:         Yorkship Family School
1251 Collings Ave, Camden, NJ 08104

                                                       
WHEN:              November 17, 2023

CCPD unloading of boxes - 12:00 p.m.
Brief Remarks| 12:15 p.m.
Coat distribution | 12:25 p.m.
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